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CARES Act Provides Vital Resources for 
Telehealth to Combat COVID-19

Date:  03/30/20

On March 27, 2020, President Trump signed the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security Act (“the CARES 
Act”) into law. In addition to providing direct payments to Americans, buttressing unemployment benefits, and 
facilitating aid to struggling corporations and small businesses, the legislation makes numerous enhancements to 
telehealth – a critical resource to combat the COVID-19 pandemic.
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